Geneva, 28 February 2020

To: Chairs, Member Associations/Unions

Members of the Executive Committee

Chairs, Members with Associate Status Chairs, Associations with Consultative Status Presidents, Federations with Observer Status

Chairs and Vice-Chairs of Standing Committees

From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary

Dear colleagues,

Please find attached a <u>letter</u> addressed to Mr Politakis, Director of the Office of Legal Services at ILO, relative to the recent proposals concerning the ILOAT Statutes.

We hope that FICSA's views would be taken into consideration by the ILO Governing Bodies when they meet in March 2020.